

CallPlus Services Limited Level 9, CallPlus Business Centre 110 Symonds Street

> PO Box 108 109 Symonds Street Auckland, New Zealand Phone: (09) 915 7575 Fax: (09) 915 7589

VIA EMAIL: stephen.gale@comcom.govt.nz

Dr Stephen Gale
Telecommunications Commissioner
Commerce Commission
44 The Terrace
PO Box 2351
Wellington 6140
New Zealand

14th March 2013

Dear Stephen,

RE: Timetable for the UBA price review

I am writing in response to your letter of the 6th of March requesting views on the implications for the current UBA price review timetable in the light of the announcement from the Government that it intends to change the legislation to extend the date that the cost-based price takes effect.

CallPlus support the Commission proceeding with the cost based UBA review on the current timeframe. In addition the Commission has a legal obligation and a delay is not justified by the possibility of legislation.

Please do not hesitate to contact me for additional information.

Yours sincerely,

Graham Walmsley General Manager – Wholesale & Regulatory

CallPlus

Email: grahamw@callplus.co.nz